
UB-17 Correspondence – Mary Parsell 
 

 

From: Mary Parsell [mailto:mfp2001@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 1:56 PM 
To: Daryl Supernaw <Daryl.Supernaw@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; 
Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council 
District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Tom Modica 
<Tom.Modica@longbeach.gov>; Rex Richardson <Rex.Richardson@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Support Street Vending Ordinance 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

May 16, 2023 

 

Dear Long Beach City Council Members 

cc: Long Beach City Clerk, Long Beach City Manager, Long Beach Mayor 

 
 

May 5, 2023 

 

I support the "street vending ordinance".  It is important for public health and 
safety and for people to be able to use the side walks, especially those who use 
walkers, canes and electric wheelchairs. 
 

Thank you so much. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mary Parsell 
Long Beach resident 
 


